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1
Overview

oneM2M SC-ILC would like to thank GCF for participating in the joint workshop between oneM2M and GCF during our TP meeting in Sophia-Antipolis, France on 24 May 2018. Through the cooperation of GCF and oneM2M TST working group significant progress towards the definition of the oneM2M Certification Program was completed and we look forward to its approval at GCF SG#75.
oneM2M SC-ILC appreciates the invitation from GCF to attend the upcoming SG#75 meeting in Dublin, Ireland where oneM2M Certification Program details will be reviewed.  oneM2M SC-ILC intends to send several representatives from the TST working group.

oneM2M SC-ILC would like to thank GCF for their cooperation and we look forward to further communication and joint efforts.
2
Requested Action
oneM2M would appreciate if GCF shares detailed agenda for SG#75 meeting so that oneM2M participants can arrange their business trip accordingly. 
3
Next Meeting Dates

· oneM2M TP 36 (WGs only), July 16, 2018 USA (Washington DC)

· oneM2M TP 37, Sep 17, 2018 Korea 
· oneM2M TP 38, Dec 03, 2018 Japan 
About oneM2M: see: www.onem2m.org.
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